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Clark and Pino Receive Inaugural Mary P. Koss “Profile in Courage” Award 

from One in Four 
Young Activists Take Nation by Storm to Bring an End to Campus Sexual Assault 

August, 2013 – Edmond, OK – As college students prepare to head back to campus, they face the serious risk of sexual assault.  Thanks to Annie E. Clark and Andrea Pino, colleges across the nation are being held to a much higher standard for addressing this vexing issue.


Today, One in Four is proud to announce that its first ever Mary P. Koss Profile in Courage Award is being given jointly to Annie E. Clark and Andrea Pino.  Ms. Clark and Ms. Pino have been instrumental in forming two new national organizations: KnowYourIX.org and EndRapeOnCampus.org.  Their efforts have brought together a nationwide network of 700 students, faculty and staff focused on holding colleges and universities accountable for improperly addressing cases of sexual assault committed within their communities.  Inspired by the resourceful actions of Ms. Clark and Ms. Pino at the University of North Carolina Chapel Hill, hundreds of sexual assault survivors are filing Title IX and Cleary claims against such institutions as the University of Southern California, Dartmouth College, Occidental College in Los Angeles, Swarthmore College, and the University of California at Berkeley.  


Ms. Clark and Ms. Pino have been steadfastly courageous throughout the growth of this movement, in the face of many who have urged them to back down.  Much like the pioneering scholar for whom their award is named, Ms. Clark and Ms. Pino have remained tenacious, fighting with indefatigable determination.

Clark is a Phi Beta Kappa graduate from the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill and former University of Oregon administrator.  Clark studied political science, women’s studies, and business and presented her work on anti-violence policy and prevention at the United Nations.  Pino is a current UNC senior studying Political Science and co-chair of Project Dinah, an anti-violence group.  Both plan to spend the next year working on policy, best practices for universities, and their Title IX Network.   



One in Four President Dr. John Foubert stated, “Clark and Pino are the obvious choice for our first recipients of the Koss award.  They have breathed life into the rape prevention movement in a way that nobody else has since Dr. Koss herself.  They give us all hope for the future!”  
About One in Four (www.oneinfourusa.org):

One in Four, Inc is a 501 (c) 3 non-profit organization dedicated to the prevention of rape by the thoughtful application of theory and research to rape prevention programming. Our presentation and prevention strategies are based in statistical research and have been shown to increase likelihood of bystander intervention and decrease sexual assault behavior.
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